
LVES PTO Executive Board Meeting 

May 22, 2020 3:40pm 

Via Zoom 

In Attendance: 

• Beth Dean – President 

• Megan Nichols- VP of Events 

• Camile Deppe – VP of Marketing 

• Christina Trahan – VP of Volunteers 

• Kristi Cobb – Membership Secretary 

• Christine Johnson – Recording Secretary 

• Amy Martin- Treasurer 

 

Meeting was called to order by President at 3:40 pm.  The meeting was set to 

discuss the budget for the school year 2020-2021.  Due to Covid-19 there were 

many concerns regarding the allotment of funds and how to plan for a school year 

in this unprecedented time.   

Invest 2020-2021 incentives: 

In respect for Covid-19, the amount of families who could invest is a concern.  Many 

options were discussed.  Ultimately, it was decided to table the discussion until the 

school board released more information.   

2020-2021 Budget discussion: 

Treasurer Amy Martin and President Beth Dean worked closely to decide on a 

budget to best plan and work in the unprecedented 2020-2021 school year.  They 

concluded what they feel to be in Longview’s best interest for a successful school 

year.  All banking and financial information is on file with the treasurer and Regions 

Bank. 

 

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by President Beth Dean at 5:00 pm.  

The motion was seconded by Christine Johnson; all in favor.  


